
 
 
 
 

 
June 22, 2006 
 
 
 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & ABC LEGAL MESSENGER 
Ms. Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Application of PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company, 
 Docket No. UE-060669 
   
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed please find the original and seventeen copies of Public Counsel’s Response to The 
Commission’s Notice of Opportunity to Submit Comments Regarding Tariff Suspension for 
filing in the above-entitled docket.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Simon J. ffitch 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Section  
(206) 389-2055 
 
SJf:cjw 
Enclosures 
 
cc:  Service List (E-Mail and US Mail) 


